
Robertswood Nursery News  13.03.20 
          

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
This week the children enjoyed listening to the story ‘Duck in the Truck’.  We talked about all the 
different animals that came to help the duck get his truck out of the mud. The animals all had 
different ideas on how to get the truck out of the mud. The children found it really funny when 
the goat came along with his boat and pulled the truck out but all the animals fell into the mud 
and got stuck. Oh dear!  
 
 
The children had the opportunity to choose lots of different activities inside and outside. Inside 
they enjoyed cutting and sticking, colouring and painting. Outside the children enjoyed 
exploring mixing different colour paints together and in the mud kitchen they were very busy 
making different potions in lots of different sized containers. The children have been very 
helpful washing all the animals after they had been in the mud. Great work nursery! 
 
This week during our P.E. lesson we used the big parachute. The children were asked to think of 
a fruit or a vegetable and when their name was called out they had to run underneath the 
parachute and shout out their fruit or vegetable. We had so much fun and I was very proud of 
their listening skills. 
 
We have been so busy in nursery but we made sure we found time to make our fruit salad. The 
children enjoyed cutting all the different fruits up and demonstrate the progress they have made 
with their cutting skills. They were all excited to eat it at snack time. Well done nursery! 
 
Next Week 

 
Our book of the week will be ‘I Love Animals’    
 
Our sound of the week ‘u’ 
 
Our numbers of the week will continue to be 0-10 
 
We have our Mother’s Day Shop on Friday 20th March 
 
Note: Please could you try your very best and discourage the children from bringing their own toys 
into nursery as we have had a few tears this week as the toys get mixed up with the toys in nursery 
and we cannot find them. 
  
Please could you also try your best at not sending your children in with lace up shoes as they 
continually are coming undone. It is much safer and better if the children have Velcro as they can also 
become more independent when dressing up in the role play or changing for P.E. 

 
We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    


